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Friends, 
 

It is definitely feeling (and looking) 
more and more like Fall! I hope 
you’ve been able to enjoy some of 
the beautiful colours in the trees this 
week. 
 
The last couple of weeks have seen 
so many things starting up again 
after the summer break – committee 

meetings, board meetings, community clubs, musical 
rehearsals, and children’s activities, and so many 
more. The resumption for many of us of the structured 
life that summer interrupts. We talk about “back” to 
school and “back” to work, and “back” to church, and 
“back” to (fill in your blank here). And yet, I’m reminded 
this year, even more so than usual thanks to Jasper, 
that we don’t really go “back.” We’re always moving 
forward – growing, changing. Each new Fall brings 
new opportunities. 
 
For the younger ones in our lives, it’s more obvious – 
each new Fall brings a new grade. But even for those 
of us whose school years are long past, there is a 
newness amidst the familiarity of our routines. We are 
not exactly the same people we were when the 
summer began - we’ve experienced joy and sorrow, 
delight and grief, each influencing who we are in this 
moment. While our language refers to going “back,” 
may we be open to and aware of all the ways we are 
going “forward” into this new Season. 
 

See you soon, Jennifer 
 

Rev. Jennifer will be in the Peace 
office next week: 

Wednesday, Thursday & Friday 
10 am – 12:30 pm 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

PASTORAL CONCERNS/EMERGENCIES  
For pastoral concerns or emergencies, you 
can call or text Rev. Jennifer at 
613.334.6549 or email her at 
peaceunitedminister@gmail.com. If you are unable to 
reach her, please call or text Denise at 519.535.1417.  
 

IN OUR THOUGHTS AND PRAYERS 
Continued prayers for 
    Allan Robinson and Family;  
    Brian Brown 

     
ORANGE SHIRT DAY IS THIS 
Sunday, September 29 – 10 am 
 
Orange Shirt Society 2024 T-shirts are 

available at Mark's and Canadian Tire stores. More 
details here: 
https://orangeshirtday.org/merchandise/  
 

FUNDSCRIP  
Our next order will be submitted on 
Sunday, October 6th. If you purchase gift 
cards for birthdays or Christmas gifts, consider adding 

them to your monthly order 😊 . 

 
COATS FOR KIDS 

As in the past, Operation Sharing 
Woodstock, is happy to receive donations 
of new or gently used coats, boots, hats 
and mitts to offer to their clients, for the 
upcoming colder weather.  Items can be 

for any age, not just for children.  Mission Outreach, 
here at Peace, will be collecting these items over the 
month of October.  There will be a bin in the entrance, 
in the usual spot, for this collection.  (Please make 
sure any used items are clean and in good repair.) 
     Thank you from your Mission Outreach Committee 
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PEACE CAFE 
On the table in the narthex is a sign-up sheet for 
Peace Cafe treats.  We appreciate those of you who 
offer to make (or buy) the treats that are served at 
Peace Cafe on the first Sunday of each month.  Our 
members enjoy the fellowship during these gatherings 
and, of course, the treats that go along with the 
visiting!   
 

CARING CARDS 
When you are aware of a Peace 
community member who could benefit 
from a “Thinking of You” caring card, 
please let Ferne or Marion know. 

Thanks for your help in caring for our congregation. 

 

 
 
FOOD BANK COLLECTION 
We will be collecting non-perishables for 
the Blandford-Blenheim Food Bank up 
until Thanksgiving! Bin under the 

mailboxes. 
 

 
 

PEACE PLAYERS ARE 
LOOKING FOR TWO SINGLE 
BEDS FOR THE UPCOMING 

THEATRE. DO YOU HAVE A SET THEY CAN 
BORROW? 
 
PEACE UNITED'S FACILITY CALENDAR 
We are seeing an increase in 
the number of activities taking 
place at Peace United. A 
calendar of events, activities, 
and facility bookings is 
maintained in the front hallway 
by Denise, our Administrative Assistant. The calendar 
will also be updated and posted on the Peace website 
here under the FACILITY BOOKING tab.  
 
If you are planning an event, committee or Board 
meeting, work session, or activity for any area within 
the church, please contact Denise to confirm 
availability and to have it added to the calendar, 
appropriate staff, or personnel so that your plans can 
be accommodated. Thank you.  

 
PEACE VOLUNTEERS 

If you’d like to get involved, please let 
Denise know. If you are not available 
on your designated Sunday, please 
make a trade. One greeter will run the 
lift and the other will greet upstairs. 
Rev. Jennifer will light the Christ 
Candle, and one greeter will take the 
offering up, please check for pink 
slips of prayer requests, and if any, 

please pass to Rev. Jennifer. 
 

 
 
COLLECTING MILK BAGS & CARD FRONTS 
Please continue to collect your 
empty milk bags and card fronts 
from old greeting cards (no writing 
please). Gail Fulton knows of a 
group that will put these items to 
clever use. Please place items in 
the box on the shelf down the steps to the church hall. 
 
 
 
 

Date Greeter Greeter Counter Counter Peace Kids Nursery

29-Sep Ian Kathy R Nancy B Shirley Maryann Carrie

06-Oct Ken Marie Marg H Shelley Debbie Denise

13-Oct Doris Denise Maryann Ed Frances Maryann

20-Oct Kathy R Paulette H Shelley Ferne Barb Maggie 

27-Oct Maggie Bill Shirley Marg H Lisa Frances

32% 

SOLD! 

https://www.peaceunited.ca/facility-rental.html


 

 

 
UNITED CHURCH OF CANADA E-SSENTIALS 

September 24, 2024 
 

CONNECTIONS 
Stories of being church today in Oxford County 

September 23, 2024 
 

LIVING INTO RIGHT RELATIONS 
August 28, 2024 

 
ANTLER RIVER WATERSHED 

REGIONAL COUNCIL 
September 27, 2024 

 
UNITED CHURCH OF CANADA 

2023 STRATEGIC PLAN 
 
LIONS EUCHRE – Next Evening is Sept. 30 
The Plattsville Lions Club with be hosting 
Progressive Euchre at Peace United on 
alternate Mondays starting at 7:00 pm on 
September 30. Alternate Mondays you can 
play at the Drumbo Agricultural Hall. $10 gets you into play, 
prizes and a light lunch, no partner required. 

 

MEMORIAL WALK 
Come join us for 
a memorial walk 
at Schmidt 
Woods on the 
National Day for 
Truth and 

Reconciliation. 
You can park in 
the rear parking 
lot at the Wilmot 

Recreation 
Complex located 
at 1291 Nafziger 
Road, Baden. 
Participants are 
encouraged to 

bring a blanket or lawn chair to sit on for their comfort during 
the event.  This family friendly event is being planned by the 
Township of Wilmot, Wilmot Family Resource Centre and 
Waterloo-Oxford District Secondary School. In the event of 
inclement weather, the event will move inside to Waterloo 
Oxford, located at 1206 Snyder's Road West, Baden. The 
Wilmot Ecumenical Working Group on Indigenous/Settler 
Relationships will have an information table at the event. 

Please register here for your free tickets so that organizers 
can plan light 
refreshments.  https://tinyurl.com/WilmotTruthAndReconcil
iation  

 

 
100th ANNIVERSARY EVENTS  
AND MASS CHOIR!  

CALLING all churches, 
choirs, singers, 
instrumentalists to 
celebrate! Rev. Mark 
Marshall + Cheryl Marshall 
are leading three 100th 
Anniversary Events at 

Westminster UC, Thamesford (the Sunday after Christmas, 
the Sunday after Easter 2025 and just before the National 
June 10th Anniversary).  
 
Details are here: 
https://www.facebook.com/OxfordUCMinistries/  
 
The first choir practice is September 29 at 7:00 pm. Cost for 
each term/event is $25 music fee + $15 participation fee = 
$40.00 (or $100 for all three terms/events by October 1).  
 
If funds are a barrier, or for more information or to sign up 
for the choir, email choir@makingconnexions.com. Let’s 
make some music and celebrate together! 
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CONRAD GREBEL UNIVERSITY COLLEGE  
Peace Week 2024 | The Kindred Credit Union Centre for 
Peace Advancement is hosting a Peace Week calendar, 
highlighting Waterloo Region initiatives related to peace 
and justice from the International Day of Peace (September 
21) to the National Day for Truth and Reconciliation 
(September 30). Visit the calendar at uwaterloo.ca/peace-
week  
 
Eby Lecture: Paint as Protest | Thursday, November 14, 
7:30 PM. Reading socio-political experiences through 
graffiti and street art in conflict-affected societies. Through 
his field research, Dr. Eric Lepp will engage with graffiti as 
a spatial and temporal resource in societies undergoing 
social and political transformation. grebel.ca/eby 
 
“Leading the Church Through Conflict” is designed to 
help those in paid or unpaid church leadership roles think 
through the unique challenges of group dynamics within a 
faith community and how to best address and transform 
polarities that may arise.  Plan to join us October 1 – 4, 2024 
each morning online for this valuable interdenominational 
learning opportunity led by Dr. Betty Pries.  Registration fee 
required. 
 
Catching the Spark: Community Bible Study Series | 
John Borthwick, Director, Centre for Lifelong Learning, 
Knox College, is inviting participation in their Ministry Forum 
pilot project, offering a refreshing, interactive approach to 
studying the Bible, led by Dr. Derek Suderman, Theological 
Studies Professor at Grebel.  All are welcome, whether you 
would like to attend as a church group or individually. 
October 3, 10, 17, 24 (Thursdays) 7 pm - 8:30 pm, 
at Conrad Grebel University College, Waterloo. In person 
only, and free.  Register online at 
https://tinyurl.com/catching-the-spark 

 
 

 
 

Register online this year (preferred) 

https://forms.gle/gEUbKi8qaviZCqX79 

https://forms.gle/gEUbKi8qaviZCqX79

